





Dear Parents/Guardians of all 2nd and 6th graders,
All students (3rd and 7th graders Sept) are required to return in September with an updated dental examination. This should be completed every 6 months, so please make an appointment with your child’s dentist or health center for this examination.  If your child received an exam from the March 2023 to present have the dental form completed and returned to the school nurse in September.
Have a wonderful and safe summer!
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nurse Little RN, BSN, CSN, M. Ed
(School Nurse)



